
2612 E Northern Lights Blvd 
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From a teens heart ... 
“This weekend helped me express myself.  I 
had a good time meeting new friends and 
sharing our thoughts.  It reminded me that I’m 
not alone and should never feel alone.”   
- Evan, age 15 
 
“Camp Erin helped me with expressing my 
feelings and it helped me with my grieving.  I 
always felt safe.  And there were kids that 
went through what I was going through.”  
- Maria, age 12 



CAMP ERIN REGISTRATION  
For additional information on attending Camp Erin, please contact: fmn@hospiceofanchorage.org or 
561-5322. A camp registration packet will be sent to you. Packets are also available online at 

www.hospiceofanchorage.org.  Please submit the completed registration form as soon as possible, 
as camp space is limited and there could be a waiting list. Once we receive your application we will 
contact you to set up your required pre-camp interview. Children from military families are invited 

and encouraged to apply. 

The Forget Me Not Grief Program is proud to offer Camp Erin in  

partnership with The Moyer Foundation.  

The Moyer Foundation partners with healthcare and bereavement organizations in local  

communities to help fund, manage, and grow Camp Erin nationwide.  

www.moyerfoundation.org 
  

Hospice of Anchorage’s Forget Me Not Grief Program, 2612 E Northern Lights Blvd, Anchorage, AK 99508  

907-561-5322  •  fmn@hospiceofanchorage.org  •  www.hospiceofanchorage.org    

Camp Erin ®  is a weekend camp offered at no charge for 

children and teens ages 6-17 who have experienced the death of 

someone close to them. Camp Erin combines traditional, fun, 

camp activities with grief education and emotional support—

facilitated by grief professionals and trained volunteers.  

 “Camp Erin helped me with expressing my feelings and it helped 
me with my grieving.  I always felt safe.  And there were kids 
that went through what I was going through.” - Maria, age 12 


